
Visit to ICAR-Central Potato research Institute (CPRI)  Shimla 

 

Department of Agriculture organized an educational visit to develop better understanding of the 

subject and to provide field exposure to students as it strongly believes that educational visit 

allows the students to develop a greater understanding of how it can be put into the practice. In 

this context, the IIAST visited ICAR-Central Potato research Institute (CPRI)  Shimla, Himachar 

Pradesh on 12th July 2019 with 120 B.Sc (Hons.) Agriculture students where they have discussed 

the demonstration of potato cultivation. 







 


